
 
 
January 2016 
 
Dear Friend of The Foundation: 
 
Please consider donating dining and retail gift certificates, wine and liquor, golf items or other products 
and services to the 22nd Annual Golf “FORE” Education Tournament for the chance drawing that day, 
which raises funds for our programs.  We also need items for the tee-bag for the estimated 170 golfers 
(golf tees, bug spray, sunscreen, etc.).  Financial donations are welcome, too. 
 
Your company will be recognized in the program as a donor who supports public education in Seminole 
County. 
 

_____ YES, I want to donate to the Golf “FORE” Education Tournament.   

 
Please complete the following information and fax to 407-320-0285 by April 1, 2016 or email 
Charneisha_Pates@scps.k12.fl.us. 
 
Business Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

(As you want it listed in program materials) 
 

Contact Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address____________________________________________________ Zip:  _________________    

 
E-mail:___________________________________________  Phone: ________________________ 
 
Donation Description: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Value of Donation (required):  ____________________ Expiration:  _________________________ 

Donations of goods are tax-deductible to the full extent provided by law. 
 

Items will be:    Mailed   or     Delivered to The Foundation by April 1, 2016 or 
  Need to be picked-up at my place of business 

 
Please send donated items to The Foundation for Seminole County Public Schools, ATTN: GOLF, 400 E. 
Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL  32773-7127, or call the office at 407-320-0179 and a representative from 
The Foundation will be glad to pick-up your donation. 

 
For more information please visit www.FoundationSCPS.org or call 407-320-0179.  
  
Thank you in advance for your consideration of support. 
 

____ YES, I want to be added to your E-Newsletter mailing list and learn more about how I can help!   

mailto:Charneisha_Pates@scps.k12.fl.us
http://www.foundationscps.org/

